Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager
Office of Purchasing

September 19, 2018
To:  All Known Prospective Bidders

ADDENDUM NUMBER 3:

Re: PD 17-18.081 Underground Storage Tanks at Bus Transit & Road Prison

All:

Your firm recently received an Invitation to Bid on the above-mentioned specification.
This Addendum Number 3 provides for a change to the Bid Form (see the attached
form) as well as the Bid Opening Date from September149,-2018-at4:00-PM, CDT, to
September 26, 2018, at 4:00 PM, CDT.

The new Bid Form is required to be used with the Bid Submission. Any firms using the
previous Bid Form will have their bid deemed non-responsive.

This Addendum Number 1 is furnished to all known prospective bidders. Please sign and
return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your bid as an
acknowledgement of your having received same. You may photo copy this form for your
records.

Jeffrey Lov
Purchasing Specialist

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum:

SIGNED:

COMPANY:

JDL

213 South Palafox Place, 2nd Floor * Pensacola, Florida 32502




